
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

MAUSTON-LEMONWEIR EXTRATERRITORIAL COMMITTEE 

September 4, 2025 

  Notice is hereby given that the following public hearing will be conducted before the Mauston-

Lemonweir Extraterritorial Committee on Thursday, September 4, 2025. The meeting will be held 

beginning at 6:45 pm in the Council Chambers at Mauston City Hall, 303 Mansion St, Mauston. The 

following public hearing will be held soon thereafter: 

 Public Hearing to consider the request submitted by Tiffany Klump to rezone property from Planned 

Business (PB) to Neighborhood Business (NB). The property is located at N4896 St Rd 58, tax parcel 

number 29-018-1376.2. 

 Following this public hearing, the Mauston-Lemonweir Extraterritorial Committee may act on this 

request.  

 The application, map, and supporting documents are on file, and can be reviewed, in the 

administrative offices of Mauston City Hall. The public is invited to attend and to offer any input on the 

above referenced matter. 

Dated this 14th day of August, 2025 

Val Nelson 

Zoning Administrator 

Publish Juneau County Star Times 

Aug. 21 & Aug. 28, 2025 

 

 

 


